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Please remind your kids to conduct the DAILY HEALTH CHECKLIST before coming to school 
each day, and to stay home if they are not feeling well. 

 
Students are continuing to follow the Health Guidelines with some reminders and 

encouragement. 
 

Please remind your student to bring a mask and a backup every day 
 

 
GRAD2021 - Spirit week next week – November 30 – December 4 

 
November 30  GRAD 2021 – Pajama Day 
December 01  GRAD 2021 – Monochrome Day 
December 02  GRAD 2021 – BLUE Day 
December 03  GRAD 2021 – Throwback Thursday 
December 04  GRAD 2021 -  Formal Day & Photoshoot 
 
December 07  PRO-D (No School) 
December 14-18  GRAD 2021 Prestige Portraits sign up schedule.prestigeportraits.ca 
December 21-January 1 Winter Break 
 

 
Lambrick Park School Daily Announcements and other important information. 
 

Dear LP parents: 
 
We are really thankful to the students that are remembering to bring and wear their masks. Masks 
are required in common areas such as hallways and washrooms. We appreciate that many students 
are also opting to wear their masks during class time as well. 
 
We do have classroom spaces open for lunch for any students needing a warm and dry place to eat, 
we are asking students to stay out of the hallways during lunch. 
 
Thanks to our families for all of the support and patience so far this school year.  
 
Gord Mitchell 
Principal, Lambrick Park Secondary  
 
Reminder:  Q1 Student report cards are still available to view and download in the MyEducation 
Student Portal until Friday December 11th . 
 
Students can view and download their report cards on the “MyEducation BC Student Portal” 
Please click the link for instructions on accessing the MyEducation BC Student Portal 
 

http://www.lambrickpark.sd61.bc.ca/
mailto:lambrickpark@sd61.bc.ca
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1MEjbolKoejGzveXRuP-0LKRK_14aySs1/view?usp=sharing
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=http-3A__schedule.prestigeportraits.ca&d=DwMGaQ&c=gF1t3YcGliJxvhK2Sl_RWGpK0dUxv3kAzNl4XNctI-U&r=5fk0NK8Ouz9zYmH3bNah77-XST3y8XZBqd5Eiiupg4Y&m=AQElkiqqHF-FHImzJOhfaf3pM2A4h_sTx1GNo7lk3BQ&s=jhRPV7U_RumfVddqd-XbCT5NevH2AM273dxI-j3pjeA&e=
https://lambrickpark.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/announcements/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1695wdineyVkqUhIT_x_NI2CEHzKk7xA2/view?usp=sharing


LAMPAC NEWS: 
 

SHOP AND HELP US WIN! 
 
Hillside mall has created a “RECEIPTS WITH BENEFITS” contest that will run from  
November 27-December 20. 
 
All you have to do is take your receipts between November 27-December 20 to guest services for 
them to add to our tally. There are 10 prizes. The largest prize being $1000 for our school. 
 
Thrifty Foods SMILE CARDS are available for pick up in the Lambrick Park office. 

 
Thank you so much to everyone who has contributed to the donation drive. We are continuing to 
accept donations under the "Make A Donation" tab on the school website.  
Please make sure to select Lambrick Park Secondary-PAC Make A Donation . 

 
 

 

 
 

Taking Care in Difficult Times: Managing Stress During the Pandemic 

 

https://sd61.schoolcashonline.com/Fee/Details/2967/140/false/true
http://cm.pn/6g2p


CAREER CENTER: 
 
CAREER CENTER NEWS & EVENTS 
 
 

LIBRARY NEWS! 
 
LAMBRICK PARK LIBRARY NEWS 
 

 

https://lambrickparkcareers.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/

	Thank you so much to everyone who has contributed to the donation drive. We are continuing to accept donations under the "Make A Donation" tab on the school website.
	Please make sure to select Lambrick Park Secondary-PAC Make A Donation .

